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There is material that young children are not ready to view or read. This Bill is an 

attempt to remove control  from parents and school boards. The teachers unions do 

not have our children’s best interest at heart. In years past folks became teachers 

because they were genuinely concerned for children. That in a great deal is not the 

case. Teachers may have good intentions but the union is telling them how to think 

and directs their efforts.  

SB1583 is bad for our children and our state.  
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